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Dear Sirs 
 
It is time for transparency in this industry and for all the many questions to be answered about 
the dark side of this industry. Australian people have a right to know. The animal cruelty in this 
lucrative industry far surpass those see with our companion animals.  
 
The alleged criminal activity, lack of governance, drugging all needs to addresses in an 
independent public enquiry. 
 
Monika Biernacki 
CEO 
DoggieRescue.com 


